
Dates to remember! 
September 

Wed 19th A Special Welcome Coffee Morning   9-

9.30 am  

Wed 26th Federation Mass, SH Church, 10am 

October 

Sat 6th Foundation Stage BBQ 

TBC - PTA Annual General Meeting 

 

    

  
  

 
 

  

 

 

 

        

 

  

                                                Connecting parents and school. 

Together S                                             Together Stronger. Together Better.  

 
ParentTeacherAssociation 

2018 
 A special welcome to parents and children new to Sacred Heart 

Primary School and a very warm welcome back to all returning 

families. A new school year has begun, and the summer holidays 

are over! The PTA however, has prepared an exciting competition 

to help us hold on to that summertime feeling for a little bit longer. 

If you help us brighten up our outdoor PTA boards with your fun & 

summery holiday photos, you could help your child’s class win a 

cash prize! The minimum requirement is one photo per child; the 

class with the most participants will be the winner. The class 

teacher of the winning class will decide how to spend the prize 

money; it could be to reduce the cost of a trip, on a class treat or 

on something else special for the class to enjoy together. The 

deadline is Friday, September 28th. So, bring those photos in or 

keep them coming in to our PTA email at 

pta@sacredheartbattersea.co.uk. Let’s cover the boards with your 

holiday memories!  

 

 

A Special Welcome Coffee Morning 

for parents in Nursery and Reception on 
Wednesday, September 19th between    

9-9.30am. 
Come to meet other parents, enjoy a 
tea/coffee and have a chat. Meet a 
member of the Senior Management 

Team: Mrs Byrne/Mr Brading. 
NEW and existing parents welcome! 

 

    

Sacred Heart 

RC Primary 

School, 

Battersea 

 

HAPPY SCHOOL BAG 

In the Summer Term we organized the first Happy School Bag Collection. We collected a whopping 435kg, 

raising £282.65. If each child brings only 2 kg of unwanted clothing, shoes, handbags, belts and accessories, bed linen or 

soft toys, we could raise almost £900!!! We are also extending the invitation to all teaching and non-teaching staff. Let’s 

beat our record side by side! Start de-cluttering, the next collection is on 27th November 2018 @9am. 

 

Happy Birthday to everyone 
born in September! 

If you are an ACCOUNTANT, 
we need you! 

The PTA urgently needs a 
Treasurer or two. If you are 
willing to help, please come 
forward to discuss your 
involvement. Please drop us 
a line at 
pta@sacredheartbattersea.co.uk. 

 

                    We are a CHARITY!  

We have satisfied all the requirements of the Charity 
Commission thanks to the support of the parents, 
teachers and staff, and, therefore proved that the PTA is 
indeed beneficial to our school community. The new 
charity number will help us apply for grants and funding.  
Whether you help regularly or have helped only once, 
thank you for your support!  

 

http://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/sacredheartpsbatte

rsea and www.thegivingmachine.co.uk/causes/pta-of-sacred-

heart-primary-battersea/ and watch the pennies roll in. 
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